
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
November 14, 2024 
 
 
 
Honorable Police & Fire Commission: 
 

Police Department Personnel Report 
 
Personnel 
 
We currently have twelve vacant sworn positions.  
 
Hiring Process 
 
We just closed our recruitment process and have completed Police Management Interviews.  
 
Succession Planning 
 
The next step in our formal succession planning process is naming the Captain to replace 
Captain Dan Kloss when he moves to the position of Assistant Chief in April of 2025. Due to 
timing issues in completing required steps with the Human Resources Department I will be 
bringing this information to the December 2024 PFC meeting to seek your approval. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 

 
Shawn P. Kudron 
Chief of Police 
 


